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Invitation Letter
Dec. 30, 2024

Prof. Minghua ZHOU

College of Environmental Science and Engineering
Nankai University, Tianjin 300350, China

E-mail: zhoumh@nankai.edu.cn

Dear Prof. Mingua ZHOU,

It is our great pleasure and enthusiasm to invite you for a scientific stay in our university for a
period from March 29 to April 7, 2025 for academic exchange. Your visit in our laboratory includes
the following items:

- Professional exchange in environmental science and engineering;

- Cooperate on paper writing and project application;

- Attend 7th International Symposium on Electrochemistry and give a PLENARY presentation.

Therefore, this visit will benefit two sides promoting research and consolidating links and long-
term recognitions, and also may help to favour the postgraduate research between two
universities.

Please present this letter of invitation for your visa application.

Sincerely,

&0

Prof Omotayo Arotiba (FRSC, FCSN)

Dept. of Chemical Sciences, University of Johannesburg

Director, Centre for Nanomaterials Science Research, University of Johannesburg
E-mail address: oarotiba@uj.ac.za

Phone: +27721777212 (cell); +27 115596020 (Office)
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